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NGK Electronics Devices Inc.
2701-1 Higashibun, Omine-cho
Mine City, Yamaguchi Pref.
759-2212 Japan

Tetsuo Shimada

Director, Sales Division

April 20, 2016

The 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake Influence on NGKED’s Business

Thank you for your business support with us NGKED.

On April 14 and 16 before dawn, 2016, a strong earthquake occurred in
Kumamoto, central Kyushu area, and subsequently induced tremors continue
involving Oita area, with tremendous damages left in this area. Firstly we
would like to convey our sympathy to whom got loss and damages, and wish for
recovery and reconstruction as soonest timing.

Our main factory, NGKED, Mine Headquarters, was close to Kyushu Island, but
fortunately, we had resulted no direct loss or damages including human injury
or on production facility, nor any problem in supply chain, including material
purchase and our entire group company continue normal production and
delivery functions.

We would like to convey our thanks to whom enquired us with our concerns on
supplying. In future, in the event if any unexpected trouble happens causing
our continuing production and deliveries, we would like to immediately notify to
you upon finding such situation.

For further communication in this matter, we would like provide information
through the following Sales and Planning Manager and hope you will contact
with him relating to this matter.

(Interface) Sinji Kawaguchi
Sales and Planning Manager,
Sales Division,
TEL : +81 3 6779 5040
Email : sinji_kawaguchi@ngked.co.jp

Yours faithfully,



